



SANTA CAME TO TOWN!  AND THE 
TALPINES GRINCH WAS THERE!


Tay Council at the Parade


Community Garden Creators




The Waubaushene Santa Claus Parade was amazing as 
always.  Despite the rainy weather, lots of families  
attended and lots of great floats were created.









Thank you to all the Talpines volunteers who handed 
out candies, and special thanks to Paul, Barry, Dave 
and others who reconstructed and enhanced the 
Talpines float.


Thank you to the organizers for creating such a fun 
and special event in our town.


All the best from the directors

Victoria Reaume, President

Talpines POA


